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Faculty and staff members who wish to attend the "Salute to Morris" dinner May 5 
at 6:30 p.m. in the University Arena at Carbondale should contact Mrs. George 
Arnold in University News Services, Station 3600. Tickets are $10 each and include 
the price of the dinner, bus transportation, and a gift to the scholarship fund 
in honor of President and Mrs. Morris. President Morris was inaugurated May 5, 1948.

A program to which the public is invited free will begin at 8 p.m. in the Arena.
A reception will follow.

The "Salute to Morris" is being sponsored by the southern Illinois chambers of 
commerce.

Buses will leave the Kroger parking lot in Edwardsville at 4 p.m. Reservations 
should be made not later than May 1.

For income tax deductions, checks should be made payable to "Salute to Morris."

The staff of University Exhibits has developed a portable photographic exhibit 
which is available for faculty and staff members to use at conferences?, public 
events, and special meetings. The exhibit consists of black-and-white prints 
mounted on aluminum panels. Special subjects can be added to the set on request, 
if sufficient advance notice is given for the preparation of prints. The unit 
has been fitted into a medium-sized suitcase and is easily handled. Rex Karnes, 
Coordinator of University Exhibits, arranges the scheduling of this exhibit. 
(Telephone: 186-3-2276).

Emil Jason, assistant to the chancellor, is coordinating an Orientation Day for 
new faculty members scheduled for Fall.
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